

40 Scotts Road#13-00 Environment Building Singapore 228231 Tel: 1800 2255 632 Fax: 6235 2611 Email contact_nea@nea.gav.sg www.nea.gov.sg

CHANGE IN EMAIL ADDRESS FOR LODGEMENT SCHEME APPLICATION AND PRE-CONSULTATIONS.

Reference: NEA/EP/PDD/05-00075

Date: 28 March 2019

CIRCULAR TO PROFESSIONAL INSTITUTIONS

Who should know

Developers, Architects, Engineers, Contractors and Builders

Dear Sir/Madam,

We had earlier issued a circular on 18 Mar 2019 informing all Qualified Persons (QPs) that the Central Building Plan Department (CBPD) will be renamed to Development Control and Licensing Department (DCLD) within effect from 1 Apr 2019.

- As a result of this re-naming, please take note that the e-mail address for lodgement scheme application and pre-consultations will also be changed from CBPD_consultation@nea.gov.sg to DCLD consultation@nea.gov.sg with effect from **1** Apr **2019**.
- For any further enquiries, please contact NEA Hotline at 6225 5632 or submit them electronically via the Online Feedback Form at http://www.nea.gov.sg/corporate-functions/feedback or mobile application (myENV). We would appreciate it if you could disseminate the content of this circular to your members.

Thank you.

Sincerely

KOH CHIN YONG DIRECTOR

CENTRAL BUILDING PLAN DEPARTMENT

Cc: The President

Singapore Institute of Architects (SIA)

The President

Association of Consulting Engineers Singapore (ACES)

The President

The Institute of Engineers Singapore (IES)

The President

The Singapore Contractors Association Ltd (SCAL)

The President

Real Estate Developers' Association of Singapore (REDAS)